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ILLINOIS SUPREME COURT RELEASES ANNUAL REPORT  
 
The Illinois Supreme Court announced today the release of a newly redesigned Annual Report 
Administrative Summary for 2023. 
 
The Illinois Courts Annual Report for 2023 contains a summary of the day-to-day operations of 
the Supreme, Appellate and Circuit Court, and highlights judges, court managers, committees, 
the Administrative Office of the Illinois Courts, and other justice partners who carry out the work 
of the third branch of government. It contains an overview of the state and local funding required 
for the operation of the Illinois court system and information on the judicial officers and 
employees who provide the residents of Illinois with a court system that fairly and impartially 
administers justice and efficiently resolves disputes. 
 
It contains an overview of the state and local funding required for the operation of the Illinois 
court system and includes statistical summaries and trends of the Courts based on data from the 
past five years. 
 
The Annual Report also includes data from Illinois Court Help, Language Access and the Office 
of Statewide Pretrial Services, as well as highlights of some of the major initiatives undertaken 
and implemented by the Courts in 2023. 
 
The Annual Report can be found here. 
 
(FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT: James Brunner, Public Information Officer 

of the Illinois Supreme Court at 217.208.3354 or jbrunner@illinoiscourts.gov.) 

https://ilcourtsaudio.blob.core.windows.net/antilles-resources/resources/230329e2-cb13-443c-bc6e-30506d4be463/2023%20Annual%20Report%20Administrative%20Summary.pdf
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